



Diane Cappiello <dcappiello@twpunionschools.org>

wd: NJWOA tournament

, message

Linda Ionta lionta@twpunionschools.org> To: Diane Cappiello <dcappiello@twpunionschools.org> Mon, May 9, 2022 at 9:41 AM

Please put this on for the June meeting.

Linda Ionta

DIRECTOR OF ATHLETICS, PHYSICAL EDUCATION, NURSES, ALLIED HEALTH & JROTC Union High School Athletic Department 2350 North Third Street Union, New Jersey 07083 908-851-6508 Office 908-851-6517 Fax

--- Forwarded message -----

From: Vincent <refvr@yahoo.com> Date: Thu, May 5, 2022 at 3:26 PM Subject: NJWOA tournament

To: linda lonta lionta@twpunionschools.org>

Cc: frank leitner <leitnfra@yahoo.com>, refrd@yahoo.com <refrd@yahoo.com>

Good afternoon Linda ,The New Jersey wrestling officials association are interested in having Union high school as the host site for our first ever wrestling tournament... The proposed date we would like is Sunday November 6th. Please let me know if that works for you and Union high school. We will be Providing all the officials, insurance and food for the snack bar if that's OK with you and your booster club. There are more details we will discuss at your convenience thanks so much Vincent Russo state wrestling assigner Sent from my iPhone